
     Drama Program        

Saint Charles Borromeo School is offering an after school drama program open to all 

students. The program will be on Tuesdays after school from 3:15-4:30 in the school 

auditorium. Session two begins Tuesday, January 26
th
 and concludes March 8

th
. The cost 

of each session is $100.00.  

 

Ms. Cahill-Kislan will be facilitating this program.  

This class is designed to give students an opportunity to show their talents by participating 

in scenes appropriate to their age and skill level. My goal is to help them to become the 

best actors they can be. Session two will focus on scene work from last session and scenes 

from the play, and the movie “Will Wonka and the Chocolate Factory”. 

 

Registration will be accepted on a first come first served basis. 

 

If your child is interested in the program please complete the bottom portion of this form 

and return it to school. Checks may be made out to Melanie Cahill Kislan. Students will 

check in at Bruins Den at 3:15 where Ms. Cahill-Kislan will pick them up for class. Parents 

are to pick up their child from Bruins Den at 4:30. Please enter & exit the school via the 

Bruins Den. Students enrolled in the Bruins Den will be checked back into the program. 

Students not picked up from the program in a timely manner will be checked into the 

Bruins Den where parents will need to check them out and pay a “drop in” fee. 

 

Student Name:                                                                     Grade: __________________            

 

Parent’s Name:      Contact Phone #:                              

 

 

Session 2: January 26. February 2, 16, 23. March 1, 8, 15. 

 

 

Ms. Cahill-Kislan is a graduate of UC Irvine Theatre Department and Yale School of Drama’s Summer 

British American Drama Academy. She has previously offered children’s workshops in North Hollywood 

and Burbank. Her performance credits include major roles in Titanic, the Music Man, and The Scarlet 

Pimpernal musical and other stage, film, and television productions. If you have questions or concerns 

please contact Ms. Cahill-Kislan @  818-523-8589 or KislanYouthTheatre@gmail.com 

 

mailto:KislanYouthTheatre@gmail.com

